
N Commonwealth Edison
O ) one First National Plaza. Chicago, IllirWa

_

O- Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

August 11, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20955

Subject: Zlon Station Units 1 and 2
Withdrawal of Proposed Change to Facility Operating
Liccase Nos. OPR-39 and DPR-48
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

References (a): June 3, 1980 letter from W. F. Naughton to
H. R. Denton

(b): February 29, 1980 letter from H. R. Denton to
D. L. Peoples containing Confirmatory Order

Dear Mr. Denton:

Per Reference (a), Commonwealth Edison Company requested a
change to Facility Operating License Nos. OPR-39 and DPR-48. The purpose
of that request was to modify-the diesel generator allowed outage times
of Item 10.6 in Appendix A of Reference (b). By copy of this letter,
Commonwealth Edison hereby withdraws the requested change.

Three (3) signed original and thirty-seven (37) copies of this,

letter are provided for your use.'

Very truly yours,

y
William F. Naughton
Nuclear Licensing
Administrator
Pressurized Water Reactors
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